
Item C1
Presentation of Howard Eakes Award to 1-R School 8th Grade 
Class from Clean Community System
The Mayor and City Council will recognize the efforts of District 1-R eighth grade students 
for work on "Project Citizen" a Portfolio-Based Civic Education Program. The fourteen 
eighth-graders chose to work on an anti-littering campaign after hearing a presentation by 
Betty Curtis of Clean Community Systems. Ms. Curtis will be presenting the "Howard 
Eakes" award to the eighth-graders on behalf of the Clean Community System. We 
congratulate these student's for their campaign against litter.
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